
[text] Forex Brokers News Reduced Stop-Out Level on Our ECN
Accounts The new stop-out level will take effect starting Monday the
18th of May, 2015. Lowering the stop-out level will provide you with
more freedoms when developing your trading strategy among other
advantages such as:

The ability to sustain a higher drawdown while not being
stopped-out
The opportunity to maintain open orders with greater volume
Increasing your chances to recover from an unfavorable position
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